

Arrowsmith Camp Information Evening
Wednesday 6th November – 7pm in Room 10

This is a meeting for all parents of children in Years 5/6 about the upcoming Camp to Living Springs.  Come along to find out about the camp including the venue, programme, food, accommodation and equipment.  We will run through all the information for you and then you will have the opportunity to ask questions. We would love to show you what Living Springs Camp is going to be about.

Parents who are coming on camp have been notified and they will stay on for a separate meeting afterwards to discuss their role.

Camp notices/info can be found on the Arrowsmith blog page: http://arrowsmith2019.weebly.com/ 
If you are unable to attend this meeting, please check
the blog for more information or come and talk to your
child’s teacher.

Thank you for your support,
Claire, Louise and Kim
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